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Phase 1 Contract Awarded!

Phase 2 planning in the works

For more information...  

Following a public bid process, the Fire Board awarded the Phase 1 contract for excavation & construction
of a 4-bay garage to Colorado-based Schauer Construction in mid-November. 

Prep work of the site is underway! Phase 1 construction is slated to begin in early January with a targeted
completion date of Spring 2017. The 4-bay garage will be immediately adjacent to our current Fire Station.
Digital concept drawing below illustrates placement of 4-bay garage structure.  

Emergency Services will remain operational through all construction phases. In addition, our community
meeting space will continue to be available for use throughout Phase 1.

Our website will regularly feature project updates; please visit www.pinewoodspringsfire.org.

Please reach out to any member of the Fire Board, or email John Bologna with any questions at
john.bologna@pinewoodspringsfire.org.  

Phase 2 will be an extensive remodel of the existing Fire Station structure, targeted to begin in 2017.
This 2-phased approach allows the Fire Board to achieve our community goals and stay within budget. 

Digital concept drawing

Pinewood Springs Fire Protection District - December 2016


